
COUNCIL – 14 DECEMBER 2022 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Cllr Norma Symonds to ask Cllr Peter 

Boylan, the Executive Member for 

Neighbourhoods 

Our council agreed a five-year housing plan in May this year. Six 

months has now gone, and I would like to ask the Executive 

Member for Neighbourhoods for an update on what has happened 

so far, especially with social housing.  

Question 2 Cllr Stephen Reed to ask Cllr Peter 

Boylan, the Executive Member for 

Neighbourhoods 

Due to the previous death in Rochdale due to damp and mould, 

could the Executive Member for Neighbourhoods explain if any 

measures have been taken to avoid East Herts repeating what 

happened. 

Question 3 Cllr Alexander Curtis to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, the Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability 

Great Amwell residents have reported that on multiple occasions 

the paper boxes contained within their cardboard/glass/metal 

recycling bins have been tipped into the waste collection lorry 

instead of being emptied into a separate container.  What steps is 

East Herts District Council taking to ensure that the contractor, 

Urbaser, stops doing this, in line with our contract with them? 

Question 4 Cllr Mione Goldspink to ask Cllr Geoffrey 

Williamson, the Executive Member for 

Financial Sustainability  

What would be the effect on the Council’s future Budget of 

cancelling the plans to build a cinema on the Old River Lane site in 



Bishop’s Stortford? Would cancelling this project free up money for 

general revenue expenditure? 

Question 5 Cllr Alexander Curtis to ask Cllr Geoffrey 

Williamson, the Executive Member for 

Financial Sustainability  

Could the Executive Member please confirm that sufficient savings 

will be made in his upcoming 2023/24 budget to ensure that the 

Council can keep to its Medium Term Financial Plan? 

Question 6 Cllr Carolyn Redfern to ask Cllr Geoffrey 

Williamson, the Executive Member for 

Financial Sustainability  

In view of the Transforming East Herts Programme and the plans to 

severely slim down East Herts spending, when will Executive 

publish the plans in full, to let residents know what they are doing 

to ensure services are protected and they will not be underserved? 

Question 7 Cllr Carolyn Redfern to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, the Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability 

What is the Council doing to address issues of parking, speed limits 

and rat runs throughout the district but in particular the serious 

issues in West Street, Hertford? 

 


